Sharon Degiorgio

Subject: FW: Street trading arrangements - CAMDEN ROAD
Importance: High

From: Julie Copestake

Sent: 13 August 2015 14:29

To: Sharon Degiorgio

Subject: Re: Street trading arrangements - CAMDEN ROAD

Importance: High

Hi Sharon,

I haven’t been able to speak to any other members of the Guild at the moment.

Whilst its an nice idea to retain the possibility of street trading on an ad hoc basis |.e. Being able to hold a christmas fayre,
ete., | can’t see such an event being held in Camden Road for the foreseeable future.

The problem we have is that such an event takes a lot of organisation, and as | am sure you can understand most of the
shops on Camden Road are small businesses and no one has the time to put in to organising such an event.

If | get any other feedback I'll et you know.
Regards,
Julie Copestake

Director
Mirror Image Photography




